
Scripture shows us that there is great value in remembering! As we
embark on a new year together in ministry, let us begin by
remembering what God has done and is doing.

     For over 60 years, God has been changing lives at Camp Beechpoint!

     For over 60 years, God has called hundreds of people, like you, to  
     make great investments to ensure that Camp Beechpoint continues to 
     serve as a place where the hope of Christ is experienced!

It is from a posture of remembering God's faithfulness to Camp
Beechpoint and remembering the many lives that have come before
me that I humbly share that I will be serving as the next Executive
Director at Camp Beechpoint.

I would love the opportunity to meet you and celebrate the many lives
that have contributed to the rich history of Camp Beechpoint. I invite
you to join me for a special Open House on March 3rd from 6:30 -
8:30 PM EST

If you are not able to join we would still love to honor your role in the
Beechpoint Family by writing your name on a remembrance stone.
Please complete the enclosed response card whether or not you are
able to attend the Open House.

Thank you for your faithfulness to the ministry of God at Camp!

               Brent Boersma, Executive Director
                bboersma@beechpoint.com 

In Joshua 3, God performed an amazing miracle! God
caused the Jordan River to stop flowing so that his people
could cross on dry ground into the Promised Land. 

After crossing, the people were instructed to stack twelve
stones, so that they would always remember what God
accomplished for his people on that day.

Pictured: Brent, Caitlin, 
Vienna (8) and William (1) Boersma 

at Winter Blast Express.

On January 8, 32 campers spent
the day exploring God's creation,
making memories, and learning
how to connect with God through
prayer. God even gifted us two feet
of snow to play in - it was an
incredible day! 

Please join us in praying over
Winter Blast Overnight to be held
on February 18-20.

Camp Open House
Y O U  A R E  I N V I T E D

W I N T E R  2 0 2 2  U P D A T E

F A I T H F U L  T H R O U G H  T H E  A G E S

March 3, 2022
6:30-8:30 PM EST

Refreshments will be served
in The Lodge.
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